
1 November 1908 .

=GRAND= FOR THE RECORD

SUBJECT: Telephone Contact withODESSAU on 31 October 1966

1. 1MC1IRAU called and said that Dr. RASP had obtained
the answers he was seeking. Be indicated that 	 RASP
had called CI	 7--1 on Sunday, 30 October and had allegedly
learnod from C_	 _D that the DDMIT would be most happy
to outer into a formal relationship with leDr . RASP and that
they wore proparod to do so as soon as @Dr. RASP roturnod PCS
to the United States. (SO used the words "Bogruomen" and
"Seroit7) 4DESSAU said that he and @Dr. RASP wore pleased
with this decision but @DESSAU Raked that it be communicated
to him in some kind of formal manner. This took me somewhat
by surprise as it seemed to be diametrically oppozod to the
information which I had received from 	 of the =Ur
on Friday, 28 October. I said tbe4DESSAU that it was my under-
otanding that no formal decision had been reachod and I indicated
that it would be necessary to get Munich into the act before
a formal decision could be made. 'ODESSAV said that he under-
stood this completely and said further that he was even at that
moment dictating a letter which @Dr... RASP would carry back with
Lila for presentation to our base in Munich. I understood that
this letter was to be the formal notification from the BAD to
CIA that they are sending @Dr. RASP here an their reprosontativo.
I told @DESSAU that we could hardly fully react to a proposal
until such time as a formal request is made and I indicated that
his answer would have to await receipt of the letter from the
SND.

.watuar. said that he was also writing a letter to the
Doktor" urging his not to delay too long_in . naming a new date
fox hie visit to the United States. 411DESSAU expressed soma
concern that CIA representatives fully understand the reason
for Go/lien's desire to postpone his visit and he asked whether
I had any indication that there might be sons miaunderetanding.
I ropliod that insofar as I had heard anythingat all, it had
reflected a complete understanding of Gehlen'a desire to post-
pone the visit because of the internal political situation in
Germany. 11DESSAU said that in his letter to the "Doktor" ha :-
had euggented the month of February as the most minable time
to ro-sohedule the visit. He said that he bad, picked February
feeling that it was too close to Christmas to try to re-schedule
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• the visit for this year. He stressed, however, his con-
viction that the visit should not.be.delayed unduly.

. 3. •ADOSAU . noted that he had been extremely buoy_
ovor . the_weekond . in that he had two house guepte,d0r.AUW:•
and a_	 _27 Se.noted that c_	 Left far Calgary
on Sunday afternoonand that Dr. 	 was leaving on
Uonday evening.

••—.
4. We apoke briefly about the*upgwougrvisit

but only to rehaeh matters which•we had previously din-
. mussed.. 1114pSAIVeald that . he'vould not be available on

Tuesday (1 VOVOtber) since it is a German holiday. He
indicated that ho . planned to epend it at home doing SOCA
work which had been neglected, liSe, relaying a carpet
runner on'his stairway, Cleaning-rugs, and generally helping
to straighten up the house. e . said that he would be in
our building on Wednesday for his usual briefing and as
planned to see each other then.'


